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Welcome to the new Term!

The end of last Term saw us host two important events.

The first one being our inaugural cross country. The

second one being our Qurban festival. Both were

extremely enjoyable and well attended events by both

students and parents. Congratulations to all students for

their involvement and thank you to staff who assisted.

Already this Term we have started with camps,

excursions, incursions, assessment, and new facilities

and we have only finished Week 2! Our Year 9 and 10

students attended camp this week which was quite a

rustic affair with tents, hiking, camp fires and survival

skills. New facilities have included pathways, toilet

upgrades, and wheelchair access points. We are also

about to install basketball hoops within our new multi-

purpose court near the Secondary oval.

Over the recent school holiday break, all families would have

received access to Semester 1 academic reports. These

provide valuable feedback on results for all subjects as well

as conduct, work ethic and general participation. Please

contact the respective teacher or teachers should you have

any questions around these reports and areas of

improvement.

We have had some new staff join us recently as well. Mr

Richard Maze will be teaching Primary Music and Year 9

English, Mrs Lisa Yallamas will be taking Secondary

Humanities and English; Mrs Amanda Nicholls is doing

administrative tasks and is located in Wisdom House. We

have already formally welcomed these staff at various staff

gatherings as well as a student assembly.

I hope that everyone has an enjoyable Term ahead. I look

forward to seeing many families at various events over the

next few months.
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SECONDARY INFORMATION
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Welcome back to another exciting term at Wisdom

College. Despite the low temperatures, enthusiasm is

high and we are ready to embark on new learning

journeys with our students. Term 3 is one of the most

exciting times for a lot of our students as they are

looking forward to school camps, excursions and the

annual Sports Carnival. For teachers, Term 3 is when we

start to see students achieve a lot of their learning goals

and develop meaningful relationships with their

students. For myself I love term three because my

favorite week of the year is creeping closer… BOOK

WEEK! Yes, that wonderful week where we are able to

dress up as any character from a book we love. 

This term, we will be focusing on our College value,

Integrity. At Wisdom we believe that students need to

display the different qualities of integrity to be an

effective member of our community. Wisdom College

defines Integrity as showing strong moral principles

such as honesty and unity. We will be encouraging our

students to be honest and to help each other do the right

thing even when it is easier to take a different route.

I wanted to take this opportunity to mention a few

housekeeping items that allow our College to function

smoothly. Firstly, school pick ups, please remember that

Upper Primary students do not finish until 3:05pm. This

means, if any of your children are in grade 4, 5 or 6 you are

required to park until 3:05pm. Parents are also to remain in

their cars if they are in the ‘drop off zone’ this ensures that

the line keeps moving and avoids traffic on the streets. I

kindly ask that parents and carers utilize the laminated name

tags that were handed out at the beginning of the year when

collecting their students. I understand that it can be a very

frustrating time of your day, however, please avoid the use of

your car horn unless it is an emergency. 

Secondly, I have noticed a lot of our girls have returned from

holidays wearing necklaces, bracelets and dangly earrings,

while a lot of the boys have been wearing incorrect jumpers,

hats and socks. It is a part of our enrolment policy that

students are wearing the correct uniform and it is important

that parents are sending their children to school with the

correct uniform.

Lastly, please ensure you are keeping yourselves up-to-date

with all our primary news by logging onto your My Wisdom

Accounts and reading the weekly news blog. My Wisdom is

also where you will be able to find curriculum information

for your children. We are still creating an APP for this system

and appreciate your patience and understanding regarding

this. Emails also need to be checked daily as this is now the

main form of communication between College and home. If

you are not receiving emails, please check with the front

office that we have your current email address. 

PRIMARY STUDENTS ARE BACK INTO THE

SWING OF THINGS



HEAD OF TEACHING AND
LEARNING

M R S .  D O G A N

J U L Y  2 0 2 2 I S S U E  N O .  7

I hope that everyone has had a well-deserved break

from school and have settled back into a good school

routine. Over the holidays you would have received

your child’s Semester One report card. I am very

pleased with the academic progress of our students

and have no doubt that with your support and their

continued commitment to their studies, they will

achieve great things. It is important that we continue

to encourage our children to develop good study

habits whilst at school and at home. This includes

being organised, having good time management,

actively involved in learning and most importantly

having a consistent study routine. Take the time to

talk to your child about what they have learnt during

the week, you will be surprised by how much they

know. Ask lots of questions and allow them to share

their knowledge with you. Learning should not stop

once the 3 o’clock school bell goes and students leave

the school grounds. With our new online learning

management system - ‘My Wisdom’ it is easy for our

families to also engage with the learning.

Our current Year 12 students are counting down the

days until they sit their final external exams in Term

4. With less than 70 days to go, our students are

feeling nervous, stressed, overwhelmed but at the

same time very excited. Our amazing teachers have

been working very hard with our senior students to

support them through these challenging times. We

are so proud of their efforts so far and are looking

forward to seeing our very first Year 12 graduates this

year.

Finally, I wanted to share with you some exciting

curriculum events coming up this term. We have our

Science Week celebrations in Week 6, followed by Book

Week celebrations in Week 7. Our students always look

forward to these events as they get to share all of their

science learning during our science fair and also get to

see a great performance by Street Science. Our annual
costume parade is always a big hit and I am sure our

students are already thinking about what costume to

wear. We also have some exciting competitions coming up

with lots of prizes to be won.

I am certainly looking forward to this term and hope to

catch up with our families soon.

We are so proud of their efforts so far

and are looking forward to seeing


our very first Year 12 graduates this

year.
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HEAD OF CO-CURRICULAR
M R S  C O S K U N

Lower Primary Parent Breakfast- Friday 29th July 8.45-10am
Learner English Classes- Starting Tuesday 2nd August, 9am-
11am
National Tree Day- Sunday 31st July, 8-10am
Ladies Night Fundraiser- Friday 12th August (Tickets can be
purchased from the office or contact me)

Hello Wisdom Family

I'm sure you are all thinking like me and wondering how we got
to Term 3 week 2 already! We are looking at a huge term full of
events, learning, growth and opportunities for engaging and
meaningful learning for our students.

One of these many events are our camps which we have two of
this term, year 9/10 and Year 4 Students. The learning that
happens during these camps are just phenomenal and I really
urge parents who are apprehensive in sending their children to
camp to please let them experience this opportunity. Our camps
are designed to cater for the needs of our students and alongside
learning this also includes their religious and cultural needs. All
camps are checked for halal menus and prayer facilities for our
Muslim students and boys and girls are always in seperate
sleeping areas.

I spent a day with our year 9/10 students on their Camp Kokoda
Tent Camp and was absolutely delighted with the learning I
could see taking place! Students were being forced out of their
comfort zones through challenging outdoor activities and
learning independence through duties such as cooking, tent
setting and cleaning in the great outdoors braving the elements.
We only grow in times of discomfort and challenges and this
also applies to our children.

Some exciting things happening in the Co-curricular and
Community Engagement Department this term:

Lastly if any of you have any suggestions, ideas or can help in
any way with our Co-Curricular programs please reach out to
me. I always look forward to hearing from you and collaborating
with our community to deliver our growing programs.

“Whatever makes you uncomfortable is

your biggest opportunity for growth.”
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CALENDAR
K E Y  D A T E S

AUGUST

THURSDAY 28TH  & FRIDAY 29TH YEAR 4 CAMP
FRIDAY 29TH LOWER PRIMARY PARENT AND CARER BREAKFASTJULY

WEDNEDAY 10TH - EKKA SHOWDAY HOLIDAY
FRIDAY 12TH - WISDOM COLLEGE LADIES NIGHT 
MONDAY 15TH-FRIDAY 19TH  SCIENCE WEEK
MONDAY 22ND-FRIDAY 26TH AUGUST BOOK WEEK
MONDAY 22ND BOOK WEEK COSTUME PARADE

SEPTEMBER

WEDNESDAY 14TH - YEAR 11 SEMI FORMAL
THURSDAY 15TH - MAD (MUSIC, ART & DRAMA) SHOWCASE
FRIDAY 16TH ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
FRIDAY 16TH LAST DAY OF TERM 3

OCTOBER

MONDAY 3RD QUEENS BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY
TERM 4 START



WISDOM INFORMATION AND

EVENTS
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